
 
From: Frederick Kelsey <fskelsey@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 10:45 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov>; Frederick Kelsey <fskelsey@gmail.com> 
Subject: Support of the Energy Efficiency Plan 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear PUC, 
 
I am writing as a Member of the Steering Committee of the Pemi Climate Emergency Coalition, 
a group of NH citizens concerned about the importance of energy use and its effects on our 
environment. 
 
I support the  'Energy Efficiency Plan'. The recent opposition by nine members of the ST+E 
Committee is not in our states best interest. 
To survive the long term effects of energy and carbon emissions, we must think years into the 
future.  
 
The Energy Efficiency Plan does just that. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and your work in support of the citizens of NH, 
 
Frederick S. Kelsey 
78 Chaisson Road 
Plymouth, NH 03264 
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